
07/01/2021 

Dear St. Vincent Hospital Credit Union member: 

We are pleased to announce that by a majority vote on 06/30/2021, St. Vincent 
Hospital Credit Union members approved the proposed merger with Central One 
Federal Credit Union of Shrewsbury, MA.  

Subject to final regulatory approval, this strategic partnership becomes effective 
on 07/13/2021, taking St. Vincent Hospital CU in an exciting new direction. Our 
existing St. Vincent Hospital CU staff look forward to continuing to serve your 
banking needs from the branch within the hospital. 

Merging with Central One FCU will bring to our members the benefits of 
expanded products and services, helping you to achieve your financial goals. We 
are excited to be a part of Central One’s continuous growth, with its large 
member base in Worcester and parts of Middlesex and Norfolk counties, served 
by branch locations in Auburn, Northborough, Shrewsbury, and Westborough. 

On behalf of St. Vincent Hospital Credit Union directors, thank you for the 
opportunity to have served you. We look forward to continuing to serve your 
financial needs for many years to come. We hope you will join us in welcoming 
Central One Federal Credit Union, and we look forward to a successful 
partnership. 

Sincerely, 

St. Vincent Hospital Credit Union Central One Federal Credit Union 
President/CEO   President / CEO 


